Margaret Nelson

I support putting my neighborhood with the Anchorage Hillside or with Eagle River, as it does
seem we have more in common with these neighborhoods. I would have liked to have seen those
options. Nonetheless, I do believe the overwhelming support is for as close to the status quo as
possible which it appears that is the way the assembly is leaning. However, I object to the carving
out of Forrest Dunbar's house to another district. If this passes then I do believe that he should not
be able to run again for assembly in a different district.



